
Intermountain Chapter HOG (1255) Historical Report 2009 

Officers: 

  

Director: Todd Godfrey 

Assistant Director: Randy Cornell 

Treasurer: Rick Polenske  

Secretary: Laura Perry 

Ladies of Harley Coordinator: Tempi Harris 

Assistant Ladies of Harley Coordinator: 
Arnie Winstead  

Historian/Photographer: Mark Fink 

Assistant Historian/Photographer: Val 
Moore 

Safety Officer: Jon Herman 

Volunteer/Activities Coordinator: Shannon 
Weston 

Editor: Leslie Cornell  

Membership Coordinator: Joy Hammel 

Web Master: Vic Kelly 

Equipment Coordinator: Sal Guerrero 

Road Captain: Steve Bailey     

Members at Large: Scott Beale, Mason 
Clarke, Rob Robinson, Herb Weston

Sponsor: Dave Thomas 

 

Cooking Events: 

BBQ: 2 

Pancake Feeds: 1 

Board Activities: 

 

January: 

After Christmas Party, Doubletree Riverside 

Birds of Prey Harley Davidson will be closing. Approached by corporate about dealerships being 
so close to each other. 

By-laws draft will be posted this month for review. 

Registration for chapter trailer is due; $30 for 10 years. 

After Christmas Party sign-ups at 225 members.  

 

February: 



Road Captain Meeting 

By-laws approved as written. 

Rick (Treasurer), Randy (Assistant Director), and Laura (Secretary) scheduled to attend Primary 
Officers’ Training (POT), Las Vegas. Agreed to set aside $2,000 for training. 

Discussion to purchase a laptop for editor with software. Estimated cost: $349 plus $79 for 
Word. Agreed to budget $500 or purchase. 

Holiday Inn had best bid for After Christmas Party. Agreed to cap at 200 members. 

 

 

March: 

MDA Dinner 

Road Captain Training 

Final List for POT: Rick (Treasurer), Laura (Secretary), Steve (Road Captain). Arnie (Assistant 
LOH), Todd (Director) and wife Becky will be paid for by the dealership. 

A question was raised about the use of Road Captain information on the website. A decision was 
made to remove from website 

A question was raised about keeping the “intermountain HOG” website and continue $5 monthly 
fee. A decision was made to cancel the website.   

Changes to the MDA ride: Dropped t-shirts and price from $25 to $20. Suggestion to 
memorialize the death of an MDA sufferer. Point made that the event should be about the living. 

 

April: 

Non-members are showing up at general meetings and benefitting as members. Members will be 
reminded to bring and produce their membership cards at the meeting. 

It was agreed that members would be allowed to advertise in the newsletter with a business card 
size add for $25 per month. 

New members have expressed concern about not be welcomed at meetings. Steps discussed to 
make them feel more comfortable; introductions, sitting with them, explaining things to them. 

  

May: 

Spring Picnic 



MDA Rally 

A suggestion was made to do an appreciation BBQ for dealership employees. Todd (Director) 
will discuss with employees. 

General Meeting: 

 Over 800 attended and nearly $20,000 raised for MDA Rally. 

 

June: 

Emmitt Rodeo 

 

July: 

Riders in the Sky 

General Meeting: 

Salmon Feed at Meridian Raceway. Asking for Harleys to show and park. Free entrance 
for riders. 

 

September: 

HOG State Rally, Coeur d Alene 

Fall Picnic 

 

December: 

Randy (Assistant Director) and Leslie (Editor) resigned from the chapter for personal reasons. 

 

 


